Following the Pledge of Allegiance, Doug Watson called the meeting to order.

A motion was made by Carl Lantz and seconded by Bill Peterson that the secretary's report be accepted as read. The motion was carried. A motion was made by Nancy Lantz and seconded by Lila Johnson that the treasurer's report be accepted as read. That motion was also carried. We ended our year with \$2725.72.

The buildings we moved to the historic street are up on blocks. Carl is working on a couple of projects this winter for the buildings. Items from the buildings are currently stored in the Trade Show Building, but will have to be removed by May 1<sup>st</sup>. Jay Mork has donated the boards off of his barn to be used to build a machine shed.

Liability insurance for our Historic Street project was discussed. Doug has discussed this with Dale Bestul and will get back to us.

We have oral histories of Joyce Salmon and Norman Johnson in the computer and on a CD. We are in need of someone to transcribe the data from the disc to Microsoft Word so they can be printed out. Margaret Wolberg and Donna Swenson have been contacted regarding doing their oral histories.

We will have elections at our March meeting. Doug Watson's term as President is up and Charlie Thompson's term on the board of directors is up for election. We will also discuss the businesses in Scandinavia like the grocery store, hardware store, telephone office and others. Bring pictures and stories that you remember of businesses.

Nancy Lantz said Pat Reckery might give a program on barn quilts painted in the area. She will check with her to see if she is willing to present a program.

Susan Barlow made a motion the meeting be adjourned. Nancy Lantz seconded the motion. Motion carried.

Charlie and Nola Thompson had two programs for us. One was moving the Knopf cabin and the Barbershop down to the historic street. A special thank you to all those involved as it took a lot of planning and work to make this all happen.

The second program was on a Logging Camp at Rib Lake that produced a lot of lumber for many years until the mill was completely destroyed by a fire. It made everyone appreciate all the hard work of cutting, skidding, and transporting the logs to camp to be sawed into lumber.

During our lunch we brought up the idea of having another chili lunch this spring for a fundraiser. Susan Barlow will head a committee with Nancy Lantz and Mary Peterson. They will have a meeting and have information at the next meeting.